
Health and Safety Feedback Request 

Dear [Employee's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to ensuring a safe and 

healthy workplace, we invite you to provide your valuable feedback regarding our current health 

and safety practices. 

Your insights play a crucial role in helping us identify areas for improvement and enhance our 

overall safety measures. Please take a few moments to share your thoughts on the following: 

• Are there any health and safety concerns you have observed? 

• Do you feel adequately trained for emergency situations? 

• Are the safety equipment and resources provided sufficient? 

• Any suggestions for improving workplace safety? 

Please send your feedback to [Your Email Address] by [Deadline Date]. Your responses will be 

handled confidentially and used solely for the purpose of improving our health and safety 

initiatives. 

Thank you for your attention and contribution to a safer workplace. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Company Name]  

[Contact Information] 


